Virtual Consultation meeting - January 21st 2021 - Draft The Burroughs & Middlesex
University SPD - Data Breach

From: Forward Planning (forward.planning@barnet.gov.uk)
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Date: Friday, 5 February 2021, 16:00 GMT

Dear Consultee

| am writing to apologise for the data breach of February 3 in which your e-mail details were used by Mr Alexander
Fischbaum on 2 occasions at 16.36 and 20.47.

We are investigating how Mr Fischbaum has obtained personal e-mail addresses of people invited to the first virtual

consultation event on the Burroughs and Middlesex University SPD that took place on January 218t and how such
breaches can be avoided in future.

We have asked Mr Fischbaum to delete your contact details, He is yet to confirm that he has taken this action. If he
is in contact with you again please let me know.

Once again | apologise for the inconvenience and distress caused by this data breach.
Regards

Nick Lynch

Planning Policy Manager
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Consider the environment. Do you really need to print this email?

This email and any attachments to it are intended solely for the individual to whom it is addressed. It may contain
sensitive or confidential material and should be handled accordingly. However, it is recognised that, as an intended
recipient of this email, you may wish to share it with those who have a legitimate interest in the contents.

If you have received this email in error and you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy
or print any of the information contained or attached within it, all copies must be deleted from your system. Please
notify the sender immediately.

Whilst we take reasonable steps to identify software viruses, any attachments to this email may contain viruses
which our anti-virus software has failed to identify, No liability can be accepted, and you should therefore carry out
your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents.

Please note: Information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of
Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004.

This message has been scanned by Exchange Online Protection.





